
I. Call to Order & Roll Call

Members Present: Nathan VanAken, Nykol Byrd, Gary Morrison

II. Discussion Items-

a. Strategic Planning

b. Mascot

c. Goals

Continue to develop a strategic plan for daycare and addition working with
Matt Taylor from Foulke.

Updated committee on Mascot progress and shared timeline. Planning on
community vote in the second week of January.

General update on Navigate 360.

This is not a public meeting; rather it is a meeting of the Camden-Frontier Board of Education held in public. Provision for public comment is available at the
beginning and the end of the meeting. Public comment is limited to three minutes. Speakers must be recognized by the Board President and state their name
and address for the official record. Complaints concerning school personnel or students cannot be discussed in an open meeting unless do in compliance with
Public Act 267 of 1967. Such complaints should be forwarded to the Superintendent unless he/she is the subject of the complaint in which case it should be

processed through the Board President.

Upon request, Camden-Frontier School shall make all reasonable accommodations for a disabled person to attend this meeting.


